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 UPCOMING CLUB EVENTS:  

IMPORTANT NOTICE:   

Meeting Place Changed for Monthly Club Meetings 

We will be meeting at the Earl’s Barbecue in Moore 

920 SW 25th St, Moore, OK 73160 

 

 January Meeting:  January  8th at 3 pm at Earl’s  BBQ in Moore 

 2017 Fall Foliage—October 20-22 meet in Poteau  (see more at  pgs ) 

 Eckler’s  International is June 28 -July 2, 2017 in Springdale, Ark. Holiday 

Inn. 

 Southwest Streetrod  Nationals  (NSRA) will be April 7-9, 2017.  Registration 

will be in The Tower Hotel (the old Marriott).    

 

   DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

     

Happy Birthday to:  Jimmy Johnson and Mary Overall 

 

 SPECIAL THOUGHTS:   

President Ken Monroe having cardiac evaluation 

Our thoughts and prayer for Ruby Watt and family 



CENTRAL OKLAHOMA CLASSIC CHEVY CLUB 
NOVEMBER 13, 2016  

MINUTES OF MEETING 
 

Call to Order:  Meeting called to order by President Ken Monroe at 3pm at 
Johnnie’s on Britten Rd. 
Pledge of allegiance was given.    
Birthdays: Mahala Jones, Doris Martin, Loreta West.   Guest:  Gary Mertins 
 
Secretary and Treasurer’s Report: Minutes of the last meeting were  
printed on line in the Dashboard.  Motion made by Terry to approve the minutes,  
seconded by David .  Approved. 
Treasurer read her report.    
 
New Business: 
 Discussion was held on a charity  for the club to donate Christmas money. 
Motion was made by Rodney Duerksen to spend  $2000 on a charity or  
charities for  Christmas. Seconded by Mike  Yerkes. Passed.   Decision on 
which charity has been tabled until  the December meeting.  Idea for charities 
should be brought to the Christmas party. 
 The lady’s choice plaque is still missing.  Every one needs to look again. 
 Adeline is requesting articles, recipes, anything of interest for others for the 

Dashboard.         
 Big thank you to Terry and Kay for the hosting the Fall Foliage in Claremore, 

Ok. It was a good time and good weather. 
 Annette announced that Eckler’s  International  is June 28 -July 2, 2017 in 

Springdale, Ark. Holiday Inn. 
 South west Streetrod  Nationals  (NSRA) will be April 7-9, 2017.  Registration 

will be in The Tower Hotel (the old Marriott).  Need volunteers for registration, 
gate and hospitality booth.  Contact Rodney. 

 Joe is doing well after his surgery.  Card being signed for Joe. 
 50-50 pot reactivated.  David Jones  won . 
 
Adjourned  at 3:30pm       Submitted by Sec. Martha Duerksen  
 

NOTES FROM DECEMBER 9 Short Meeting 
 Discussion of which charities to support:  final decision was to give each 

nominee an equal amount.  Charities are:  Salvation Army for local shelter 
cots, Luggage with Love for toys/clothes for foster children, Mustang Jr High 
for two families in great need, AMBUCS’s for trikes for children with special 
needs and Sunshine Sarrington for children in need with Moore Schools.   

 Discussion on change of meeting location:  starting January will return to 
Earl’s BBQ in Moore.  



Christmas Party 2017—Mike 

and I apologize for coloring, 

but the room has a red glow 

which distorted the pictures 



Christmas Party 2017—Mike and 

I apologize for coloring, but the 

room has a red glow which dis-

torted the pictures 







Next CLUB MEETING 

January 9, 2017 

Earl’s BBQ 

920 SW 25TH ST MOORE, OK 

73160 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the 

republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible with liberty and  

justice for all.  

 

 

 

 

Central OK Classic Chevy Club   

Adeline Yerkes, Editor 

http://www.coccc.com/ 

Editorial Note:  I am interested in doing several other sections to the newslet-

ter. I have interviewed and reviewed other car club newsletters. Plan to do a feature  

article on officers and car club member several times a year, would like to have a 

“tips on mechanics” and a recipe section…. So please contribute.   

EVERYONE WHO HAS BEEN AWARDED THE LADIES 

CHOICE PLAQUE, PLEAS CHECK YOUR HOME FOR THE 

PLAQUE—HAS BEEN MISPLACED AND WE NEED IT  

RETURNED SO WE CAN RESUME THIS HONOR. 

ANNUAL DUES ARE DUE STARTING JANUARY 1—$20.00/YR 


